
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2019 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Board File No. EB-2019-0031 
            Letter of Direction for Energy+ Inc.’s Application for 2020 Rates 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Please find enclosed the original signed affidavit evidence for Energy+’s Notice of 
Application for 2020 Rates. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Dan Molon, MBA, CPA, CMA 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Financial Planning 
Tel 519.621.8405 Ext 2340 
Fax 519.621.0383 
Email:  dmolon@energyplus.ca   
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